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We look forward to welcoming you to the East Hills School.   

Whether this is your first time at East Hills or you have been with us in the past, 

we look forward to meeting you and getting to know your family.  

 

There are so many ways to be involved in the PFA and we hope you will take the 

time to be a part of this great parent and school relationship. 

 

We are always looking for parents to get involved and be a part of our PFA.  

Please join us at our monthly meetings held at the  

East Hills School in the cafeteria to learn more!  

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THIS YEAR’S PFA MEETINGS 

All meetings are at 9:30am. Younger children are always welcomed! 

 

 

 Friday, September 15th 

 Thursday, October 19 

 Tuesday, November 14th 

 Wednesday, January 10th 

 Friday, March 2nd 

 Tuesday, April 17th 

 Friday, May 4th 

 Tuesday, June 12th – Installment 

 

Judy Camassar & Samantha Sohmer 

East Hills PFA Co-presidents 

easthillspfa@gmail.com 

 

Please contact us with any questions, concerns or suggestions! 

 

 

 

 

 


